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From: Kathy Martz <

Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2024 3:21 PM

To: Traffic Engineering

Subject: March 19th Agenda Item 9A - El Camino Real and Esplanades Intersection Safety Improvement

Dear Traffic Engineering of San Clemente, 

 

This letter is regarding agenda item 9A and the safety improvements at South El Camino Real and Esplanade. I will say I was 

surprised that the residents of Esplanade were only recently notified of this consideration and petition by the residents of 

Barcelona. I am a 30 year resident of Esplanade and while at first I felt the delineators were a bit of an inconvenience, they have 

definitely served their purpose of reducing traffic accidents at our intersection with El Camino. I support keeping the delineators 

in place.  

 

I can sympathize with the resident of Barcelona, we also experience the traffic flow that comes from being on the path to T-

Street. It is my recommendation and request that none of our streets have beach access signs posted at our intersections with El 

Camino. The beach is very easy to find.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and mindfulness of our residents safety. 

 

Best, 

Kathy Martz 

 




